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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

MCCC AWARDS THE FOUNDATION  

AT MCCC SCHOLARSHIPS 

 
MONROE, Mich. – Monroe County Community College has awarded The Foundation at 

MCCC Scholarship to Jordan Adler, Caroline Hudson, and Alison Kind.  The $1,200 

scholarships are to be used for tuition, books and fees. 

Adler, of Monroe, is a 2014 graduate of St. Mary Catholic Central High 

School and is enrolled in the Nuclear Engineering and Technology Program at 

MCCC.   

 

Hudson, of Wyandotte, is a 2013 graduate of Woodhaven High School 

studying communications at MCCC.  She is currently an intern in the 

Communications Department at MCCC, is a MCCC Writing Fellow and wrote 

for the Agora for a semester.  She is the daughter of Jacqueline and Kirk 

Hudson. 

Kind, of Southgate, is a 2009 graduate of Southgate Anderson High 

School and is pursuing a degree in Nursing.  She has volunteered with Meals on 

Wheels and the Salvation Army.  She is married to Scott Kind, the mother to 

Xander Kind and the daughter to Theresa Crilley and Robert Crilley. 

 

 

 

 



   

For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, please contact the 

MCCC Financial Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. If you are interested in information about 

funding a scholarship, contact The Foundation at MCCC at (734) 384-4214. 
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